
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

BARGAINING SURVEY 
 

We want to know what matters to you! 
 
As we continue to update our e-mail distribution list, 
we are still without all members personal e-mail 
addresses. 
 
If you did not receive an e-mail with a link to participate 
in our bargaining survey, please e-mail the Union office 
at cupe386@shaw.ca and we will provide the link.   
 
If you don’t have access to e-mail, please stop by the 
Union office at 101 – 1550 Hartley Avenue, Coquitlam 
to complete the survey. 
 
Please note – submissions for the survey ends at 4:00 pm on 
September 20th, 2022. 
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